
 
 

The Mission of the Sunrise Table Tennis Club is to facilitate education in the sport of table tennis by 
providing the members of the Club and the  

community of Pinellas County the resources, scheduled play and programs for training, regular 
practice and competition in the sport of table tennis. 
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Members Attending: 
Martin Shapiro, President Bill Robbins, Vice President 
Carolyn Adams, Secretary Igor Bubis, Publicity 
Ed Curran, Programs Director John Reynolds, Tournaments 
Steve Simon, Outreach 

Meeting called to order at 10:45 a.m. 

Tables currently at Keith’s house were discussed. Martin explained that we can donate 
them to another non-profit or take a donation for them that’s worth more than the value 
they have currently on the books. Steve has a $200 donation for the extensively 
damaged tables that were at Rigsby center. Steve agreed to talk to Kit about the five 
Stigas that Kit expressed 
 interest in. 

March 4 or 11 was agreed upon as the date for a fundraiser for 2017. Sam suggested 
using a park for the event. He will talk with Newton about her food ideas for a 
party/fundraiser. No plans for a fundraiser or Christmas party for 2016. December 
calendar is too full. 

The Junior program was discussed. John stated he is not facilitating the junior camp 
next year. He suggested Yani do it, but it was decided her English was not adequate yet.  

Dr. Dan naming rights discussed. He is not entitled to naming rights with his current level 
of donation. Sam will ask him if he wants to up his contribution. A 9:30 start time for the 
Dr. Dan tournament was considered to keep from having a late start. 

Bill to find out if there is to be a Sandpaper tournament this year for the regional  
World of Ping Pong. 

Martin asked if Carolyn could use her address for the club. She reluctantly agreed. 

St. Pete Beach will only be available on Monday night beginning in September. Bill  tried 
to secure another time, but St. Pete Beach rec center had no openings. 

Steve is working on a radio ad for STTC. He read his working draft. It received a 
favorable response. 

Eddie suggested we start handicap doubles on the first Tuesday of each month, at Long 
Center. All were in agreement. He will facilitate. 

John volunteered to do supplemental training with any club members who need or want 
it. Carolyn is to make a flyer for the web announcing it. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:10 p.m. 
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